
 

 

 
BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, KHANDWA 

Ref. No. BBPS SSTPP/MPPGCL/KHW/2022-23/25                                                September 26th, 2022 

HEALTHY ORAL HYGIENE 

 (NURSERY-MONT II) 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Namaskar! 

 

At, BBPS Khandwa, we believe that workshops play a key role in creating an integral learning environment for 

our children and their parents. Keeping this in mind, a workshop on “Healthy Oral Hygiene” is being organized 

in the school premises on 27th September, 2022 to make our students of Nursery – Mont II more conscious about 

the importance of healthy oral hygiene in their daily lives.  

 

This enlightening and informative session by Dr. C.L.Gour, BDS, Dental Surgeon will help our students to 

develop healthy dental hygiene and adapt self-care techniques. We look forward to your support. 
 

Best wishes, 

Jyoti Gupta  

Principal  

 

 

 

 


